
HOUSE OF COMMONS 

LONDON SWIA OAA 

loth March 1993 

I should have written to you earlier than this with the letter 
I enclose from Mr <<~ GRO-A TT I do understand why he has written 
and I would be very grateful for commentry. 

GRO-C 

Peter Brooke 

The Rt Hon Virginia Bottomley JP MP 
Secretary of State 
Department of Health 
Richmond House 
79-Whitehall 
London SW1A 2NS 


